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2nd July 2024 
 

Dear Parents / Carers of children in Year 6, 
 
As you are aware, we are fast approaching the Leavers’ Assembly for which children are keenly 
preparing for. We hope for it to be an exciting performance both for the children and parents. 
 
We have asked for all children to participate and work with a group or individually to prepare an act 
of their choosing on stage. However, we are aware this may feel overwhelming for some pupils and 
therefore, while they are happy to do the whole Year 6 parts, do not feel as comfortable performing 
on stage. 
 
As a team, having given this further thought, we would like to make the stage performance an option 
for pupils. We would invite you to have this conversation with your child so we can determine which 
pupils will and will not be participating in the stage acts. If they are adamant that they would not like 
to do this, then of course they will still very much be part of the Talent Show as they will perform with 
the whole of Year 6. 
 
We aim to have a decision by Friday this week as to which children wish to take part on stage. Please 
let your child know that we will be asking them this question for us to finalise the script. Thereafter, 
we will be unable to adjust it. 
 
Thank you kindly. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Year 6 Teachers 


